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As I write these words, our Construction Committee confirms to me that we should be able 
to worship in the Sanctuary on Feb. 4th.  In February there will be some final touches and 
furnishing of our new space, but we will be able to occupy the space on Feb. 4 for worship.  
During the month, under the direction of our Sunday School Council, our classes will begin 
to make moves to new Sunday School rooms including the occupying of the new classrooms.  
During this period of time, furniture for the Narthex and some other spaces will arrive.  Our 
plan is for March 11 to be our dedication day.  On March 11, we will have Sunday School and 
one worship service together, followed by lunch, as we will spend the day celebrating what 
God has done.

As we approach the final Sunday in the ROC, I want to encourage you to be a part of this special 
time of worship.  When we left the Sanctuary 16 months ago, I urged you to celebrate this time 
of transition.  As we thought about all the important moments that occurred in the Sanctuary, I 
wanted you to know that it was okay to weep over the loss of a space that had been sacred and 
holy to us.  I also encouraged you to remember that where God’s people gathered was sacred 
and holy space.  We made our move into the ROC with both anxiety and excitement.  We were 
not sure if it was going to be the same, different or something we had not imagined. I think we 
could agree that it was something that we could not imagine.  

Over these 16 months the church has demonstrated resiliency, unity and flexibility.  The ROC 
has become a place for many of us that is more than a gym.  We held funerals, weddings and 
baby dedications in this sacred space.  The chairs will be moved to the new building, ball games 
and exercise classes will once again replace worship services in the ROC, but it will always be 
a special place for us as a congregation.  In this sacred space for the last 16 months, God has 
been ever present and speaking to us.  I know that moving forward there will be days when 
we will walk into the ROC for an event, and, if even for a moment, we will not just see a gym, 
but we will see that space as something more.  We will see it as a place where God is present 
and God is at work.  

I cannot thank our custodial staff and transition team enough for the hard work they have 
performed and will continue to perform.  Their incredible work has made it possible for us to 
meet and worship every week without fail.  They have been the faithful ones behind the scenes 
that have made an incredible contribution to the future of our church.  We are blessed to have 
such dedicated employees and volunteers.

I will be looking for you as we gather this one last time in the ROC for worship.  We will give 
thanks for all God has done and all God is doing.



8:45 AM Worship (ROC)

9:45 AM Sunday School
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55 AM Worship (ROC)

3:30 PM Family Promise Lead Team 
Mtg. (Conf. Rm)

4:30 PM Bells of Praise Dinner (FH)

 Finance Committee Meeting 
(Min. Conf. Rm)

5:00 PM CPR Class (E245)

 MS Missions/HS Alive Time 
(UG)

6:00 PM Bible Skills, Drills & Thrills 
(Grades 3-5)

 New Deacon Training (A214)

 Student Choir (E247)

tHIS SundAY At trInItY
SS Transitions

Sunday School Transitions will 
begin once we are secured in the 

sanctuary. Adult Division Directors 
have alerted all their classes of the 
changes and we are working on 
a plan for executing the moves. 
Classes will be transitioning as 

space becomes available. Our Goal 
is still to have every reassigned 

class in place by March 4.

dEEPEST SyMPaTHiES

Brooks & Mandy Warren and their 
sons Seth and Cole upon the passing of 
Mandy’s mother, Annie Ruth McNamara, 
of Dudley, NC, on January 17.

TBC red Cross
BLOOd drivE

Thursday, february 22 
2:30 pm - 7 pm • fellowship hall

Men’s Golf  Trip (Jan. 25-28) 

Interest Meeting
ThIS Sunday, January 28 

3:30 pm • conference Room

Trinity is resuming one of its most hands 
on ministries, Family Promise (formally 

WIHn), and needs your help as we 
seek to be the presence of Christ in our 

community.  A meeting will be held 
Sunday, January 28th at 3:30 pm in the 
conference room for those interested in 

serving on the lead Team.
Any and all are welcome to attend to fi nd 
out more about this ministry and various 

ways to be involved. 
Contact Beth Duke at 919-880-7454 or 

beth.duke@globalsoftwareinc.com
for more information.

Our area Red Cross is in short supply 
of blood due to canceling 12 drives 
during the icy weather two weeks ago.
To schedule a donation time, please click 
on the “TBC Blood Drive Sign Up” link 
on the front page of the church’s website:  
www.tbcraleigh.com. Use sponsor 
code “Trinity Baptist” to be connected

to our drive.

WELCOME TO TriniTy

Matt & Lori Wall joined TBC by letter.

ThIS SUnDaY
CPr Training 

Sunday, January 28 
5:00-7:00 pm • e245

Sign up in the ROC lobby, or by calling the 
church offi ce  at 919-787-3740.

nursing Homes &
Homebound visits

January & february
visits have been canceled



 Deacon of The Week WEDNESDAY NIGHT
SUPPERSBill Joyner has been a 

member of Trinity since 
1977 and is a native of 
Spring Hope, NC. He 
and his wife, Brenda, 
have two children, 
Karen and Alan, and 
four grandchildren. Bill is retired from 
KBR Engineers. He serves as Usher, ROC 
Volunteer, and on the Building & Grounds 
Committee. He works with the Bobbie Furr 
Sunday School Class. He also works with 
Deacon Teri North.

Sunday EvEningS

“Being the Presence of 
Christ in Your Family”
Feb.11 • 6:00pm • Chapel 

Facilitator: Rev. Karen Eickhoff

SundayS & WEdnESdayS

Jobs for Life
Feb.18 - Apr. 29 • A214  

Wed. 6:30-8:30pm • Sun. 5:00-7:00pm 
Applications are due by Feb. 12.

MOnday EvEningS

Grief Share
Feb. 19 - May 21 • 4:00 - 5:30pm • B236 

Facilitators: Boyd Dimmock,  
Larry Autry & Stephanie Johnson 

TuESday EvEningS

Tuesday Night Training (TNT)
“Choices and Consequences” 
a study of Joshua and Judges

 Tuesdays, Jan. 23 - March 30 • 6:30pm

Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 
Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

WEdnESday MOrning

The Quest by Beth Moore
Jan. 17 - Feb. 28 • 9:30 - 11:30am • A214 

Cost: $15 for Study Guide  
No Child Care Provided 

Contact Kim Royal 919-218-1237  
or kroyal@royalits.com

WEdnESday EvEningS

Pastor’s Bible Study:  
TNT Wednesday Night Edition 
“Choices and Consequences” 
a study of Joshua and Judges

Jan. 10 - Apr. 4 • 6:30 - 7:30pm • Chapel 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Parent Discipleship Group
Jan. 10 - Mar. 21 • 6:30 -7:30pm • Conf. Rm. 

Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

THurSday EvEningS

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings

diSCiPLESHiP CLaSSES WInTeR/SPRInG 2018

Wednesday, January 31 
Baked chicken, Sweet Potatoes, 

Veggies, and Salad Bar 

Make your reservations ONLINE at www.
tbcraleigh.com and “Wed Night Supper 

Reservations”, or call the church office at 
919-787-3740. either method has to be 
done by 4:00 pm on Monday. Hot fresh 

meals are $5 per person.

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

• Small Tuna Cans • 
• Gallon Ziploc Bags • Snack Items •

Women’s Book Club  
february 15, 2018  
7:00 pm • Parlor

 
A Different Sun by Elaine Neil Orr
Contact: ncummings12@gmail.com 



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Spring Senior Adult

raleigh Baptist association rally
Tuesday, March 27 

8:30 am - 2 pm • Apex, NC 
cost: $15 - Sign-Up Sheet is posted in the Roc 

Menu: Beef Tips and Rice, Green Peas, Yams, Corn Muffins, Desserts and Tea

hosted by Salem Baptist church, 
1821 north Salem Street, apex nc 27523

Keynote Speaker: Bob Inskeep.  He’s an ordained minister, but you probably remember him as 
F.B.I.-Famous Bob Inskeep.  Bob was a popular morning radio announcer at WRAL-FM during the 
70’s and 80’s.  He had a laid-back conversational style with a keen wit and biting sense of humor. 
Today, Bob is a Presbyterian minister and a member of the Ringtones.  In a list of “Things That 
Make Me Laugh,” Bill Leslie listed “Famous Bob Inskeep - the former radio star who now preaches 
with the same humor, wisdom and passion he brought to the airwaves.”

Special Music: The Ringtones have been together as a barbershop quartet since December 
2015. They are all members of the General Assembly Barbershop Chorus and actively entertain 
audiences at corporate events, seminars, celebrations, senior’s centers and more. They are 
delighted to bring this uniquely American musical art form to you this spring.

Mark your calendars for the annual 
Senior Adult Valentine Banquet 

Saturday, Feb. 17       5pm       Fellowship Hall

Balance DUe 
Balance due on double $450 per person 
& single $630 per person. Check payable 
to TBC and put in box at ROC by Jan 28. 
Questions? Nancy Hurt 919-803-7801.

Washington Tripnursing Homes & 
Homebound visits

January & february 
visits have been canceled

aloha Safari Zoo
Tuesday, March 13 • 9 am - 3 pm • Cameron, NC  

You will think you are in Africa and Hawaii while seeing and having close contact with 
exotic animals from both places. Come face to face with tigers, bears, wolves, other exotic 
animals. On riding tour see zebras, antelopes, water buffalo, camels and more. Visit  R eptile 

Room and see bearded dragons, birds, porcupines, Iguanas and more. 
A gift shop is available for souvenirs.

Cost will depend on number of seniors going: 
10 or more people $10 each, 30 or more people $8.00 each, Less than 10 cost is $12.00

We will have a great lunch at Ron’s Barn. 
SIGn-UP SheeT WIll Be UP Sunday, January 28.



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Belize Mission vBS
June 21 - 29

Santa elena Baptist Primary School

Trinity and several other NC CBF churches 
have spent 8 years building this school which 
is in full use with 160+ children and 6 teachers. 
This fi nal mission team in our partnership 
with Santa Elena Baptist Church will attend 
the fi rst graduation ceremony of the school 
and do a 5-day (3-hours a day) VBS for the 
school children as a part of their last week of 
school. Rhonda Gubbins has agreed to serve 
as VBS Director and work hand in hand with 
the School Principal, Anna to make this the 

best week ever at the school. 

It is time to pull a team together! We are 
looking for 18 people (college & adults) – 
VBS teachers, recreation leaders, craft leaders, 
and musicians who play and sing with guitar. 
The cost for the trip will be around $1475 +/- 
based on airfare when we purchase tickets. 
Partial assistance is available through the 

Shaw Missions Fund.

To fi nd out more information or volunteer, 
contact Hal Melton at hmelton@tbcraleigh.

com. Don’t wait – this will fi ll up fast!

Each of the 6 times a year that we celebrate 
the Lord’s Supper in worship, we take up a 
Love Offering and do a Food Drive to benefi t 
North Raleigh Ministries – our Collaborative 
Benevolence Ministry of a dozen churches 
in N. Raleigh that Helps Our Neighbors 
In Need. NRM lets us know exactly what 
food items they need to help with 160 Back 
Pack Buddies or to stock the Food Pantry.

The church provides large containers around 
our campus into which donors will place 
the food.  THANKS SO MUCH to our Middle 
Schoolers on Mission that Sunday afternoon 
who will pick up the donations and deliver 

them to NRM.  

PLEASE PLAN NOW to participate in both 
the Food Drive and the Love Offering. Make 
checks out to NRM and put in the offering 
plates held by ushers at the sanctuary doors 

as you leave.  Thanks so much!!

The commitment of Trinity’s Disaster Relief 
Ministry is to enable every Trinity Church 
member the opportunity to help lessen the 
needs of hurting people caused by disaster.  
Our objective is to provide the opportunity 
for training, equipment, organization, and 
strategy for volunteers so that they are 
prepared to respond to disastrous situations 

to lift people up in Jesus’ name.

This year’s training will be in Durham County, 
March 2-3 or Nash County, March 16-17.

God calls out individuals and groups to 
accomplish His Will.  We are His hands, His 
feet, and His mouthpiece.  To be a part of this 
ministry, call Mark Munday at 919-848-2451.

BaPTIST BUIlD • SPRInG 2018

HaBiTaT fOr HuManiTy
TBC will again join other Baptist Churches in 
Raleigh to build a Habitat House in the spring. 
Jen Hall, our TBC Habitat Coordinator, has 
met with the planning team to secure three 
Saturdays that TBC will supply 15 construction 
volunteers and lunch for 25. Please mark 
these Saturdays on your calendar now! 
March 10, March 24 and April 21 (OIAM). 
Closer to time, each volunteer will be asked 
to follow a link on the TBC Website to register 

with Habitat for the Saturday you choose. 

Operation inasMuch
Saturday, april 21

If you are interested in helping plan this 
local missions blitz, please contact Kathy 
younger: kathyjyounger@gmail.com or 

703-350-6857.

Certifi cation 
Training

FooD DriVE
& Love offering

FeBruArY 18

IteMS FOr tHIS drIve:
SMALL TUNA CAN, GREEN BEANS, CORN



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Take notice of the music calendar to 
stay up to date with choir rehearsals 

and upcoming music events!

January 28
Orchestra in both morning services

February 4
No Student Choir

MuSIC CAlendAr
Special thanks to our accompanists, 
Barbara Bowen, Ramona Green, and 
Wayne Rogers for their continued 
excellence at the keyboards. These three 
are wonderful teammates to work with at 
TBC, and I ask that you continue to thank 
God for our music ministry leaders who have 
kept things running while we have been out 
of our Sanctuary.  Keyboards are not quite 
like a piano or organ in many ways, but 
these 3 servants have tremendously kept us 
moving forward with beautiful selections 
for our worship.  It won’t be long before 
we hear them in their natural places in the 
renovated sanctuary, which is a day I cannot 
await much longer! 

The winter weather has impacted our 
rehearsal schedules on Wednesday 
nights this January. It is all the more 
important as we get closer to February 4 
and March 11 that we make the ones we 
have left count for us to be prepared for 
these magnificent days in the new building.  
Choirs, please check your calendars and 
plan accordingly!  We all know what missed 
rehearsals can do to us and the worship 
schedule.  Thank you for your leadership 
and patience.

There are many musical ensembles 
and groups that are beginning their 
seasons of worship music preparation.  
The PrimeTimers Choir, our Sr. Adult Choir, 
rehearses each Tuesday morning at 10 
am.  Living Praise, New Covenant, and the 
Trinity Orchestra are already rehearsing and 
enjoy additional recruits who want to join 
in the musical fun.  Each of these ensembles 
rehearses on Wednesday evenings prior to 
Sanctuary Choir.  It is always a good idea 
to check with a director first and gain more 
information about our music ministry, but for 
any information in general, please contact 
Steve Byers in the church office.

Music Notes

children’s Sunday
february 25

Our Preschool and Children’s Choirs sing 
in the 10:55 am worship service. Parents, 

each Wednesday night is important in 
preparing for this special day. Choirs 

rehearse at 6 pm each Wednesday night.

This year’s cantata, 
“Who Is This king?” 
will be presented on 

March 25, 2018 in both morning 
services with orchestra. 

 
Rehearsals are 7:45 pm each Wed. night 
with two important dress rehearsals on 
March 21 and 22. It will be an amazing 

morning of music with our choir & 
orchestra, and our first presentation in 

the newly refurbished sanctuary! 

Who Is ThIs KIng?
Royal Servant...Rejected Friend...Risen Christ!

March 25, 2018
8:45 & 10:55 am Service



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com • Rebekah Gordon, rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Sunday, february 4th, 2018 

Souper Bowl of Caring began over 27 years ago, in an effort to use the energy of the 
Super Bowl to mobilize youth in a united national effort to care for people in their local 
communities who are in need. Our youth are excited to lead as Trinity engages in this 

mission opportunity once again this year!

Ways to Participate:
1. JOIn uS In tHe FellOWSHIP HAll FOr A SOuP And SAndWICH lunCH.

We ask that you donate the amount you might spend going out to eat for Sunday lunch*.
You will receive an envelope during the service and all monetary donations will go to 
support Haven House which provides community-based services to at-risk youth and their 
families in Wake County.  *If you are unable to join us for lunch, but would still like to donate, we 
will have students receiving donations after both services. 

2. BrInG CAnned FOOd IteMS FOr nOrtH rAleIGH MInIStrIeS.

If you’re a college student that would like to participate in our mission trip to Belize from
May 18th-26th, please contact Rebekah at rgordon@tbcraleigh.com as soon as possible!

Sunday, february 4th, 2018

Souper Bowl of Caring began over 27 years ago, in an effort to use the energy of the 
Super Bowl to mobilize youth in a united national effort to care for people in their local 
communities who are in need. Our youth are excited to lead as Trinity engages in this 

mission opportunity once again this year!

Ways to Participate:
1. JOIn uS In tHe FellOWSHIP HAll FOr A SOuP And SAndWICH lunCH.1. JOIn uS In tHe FellOWSHIP HAll FOr A SOuP And SAndWICH lunCH.

We ask that you donate the amount you might spend going out to eat for Sunday lunch*.
You will receive an envelope during the service and all monetary donations will go to 
support Haven House which provides community-based services to at-risk youth and their 
families in Wake County.  *If you are unable to join us for lunch, but would still like to donate, we 
will have students receiving donations after both services.

2. BrInG CAnned FOOd IteMS FOr nOrtH rAleIGH MInIStrIeS.

11 am  (For Our Early Service attenders) or at
12:15 pm (Immediately Following the Late Service)

We will also have students collecting canned food items before each service and before 
Sunday School. 

We hope that you can participate in one or all of 
these ways on february 4th (Super Bowl Sunday)! 

COLLEGE MISSION TRIP
TO SANTA ELENA, BELIZE



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

raga race & 
Missions Projects

Solo Mission Projects: Due feb 14 
RaGa Mission car Race: feb 28

Get your project ready and begin working 
on your car. RAGA RACE is February 28. 
Paper work went out last week! Make sure 

you get your info! 

I have been reading in preparation for the 
next “Becoming like Christ” series on the 
Family.  One article on faith development 
brings up the point that many parents 
feel inadequate to do many of the things 
that they feel they ought to do for their 
children. One area is with discussing and 
answering the religious inquiries of their 
children. Some may even evade or ignore 
the issue completely.  Relying instead on 
a church leader or pastor for their child’s 
understanding. 

It is good for parents to be able to rely on 
the pastor or staff member at such a crucial 
time, but how much better for the parents to 
become directly involved in the conversion 
and spiritual growth of their children.  We 
are here to help, to offer support, and to 
encourage your child and your family in the 
process.  There can be no greater joy in the 
lives of parents than to lead their children to 
that expression of faith in Jesus. 

This and other parenting issues will be 
discussed in February.  Come and join us 
on February 11 as we begin a journey of 
discovering how to best express Faith within 
one’s family.  

NEW THIS yEAR: 
*Two Nights away 

*Beach location 
*Girls only and Mom only time 
*Guest Speaker—Gina Smith    

Check with Stacie Forrest or your 
daughter’s GA teacher for more info.

“Treasured & Beautiful”
Sponsored by Raleigh Baptist Association

GA Mother-Daughter Beach Retreat

May 18-20, 2018 
fort caswell, oak Island nc 

ThIS SUnDaY 
CPr Training 

Sunday, January 28 
5:00-7:00 pm • e245

 
Sign up in the ROC lobby, or by calling the 

church office  at 919-787-3740.

gOd Of WOndErS 
Children’s day

february 25, 2018 

Children lead in both morning services 
Singing, leading, sharing, praying, drama

Volunteers and Leaders with our children 
are honored on this day!

ParENT ToPiC: 
responsible but 

inadequate



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Using our
Church Calendar to

Teach our Kids
As I was working on a bulletin board for the 
preschool hall this week I got to thinking 
how much our church calendar can help 
us to teach our children about church. For 
example in February we have a mission trip 
to South Africa, Ash Wednesday, Souper Bowl 
of Caring, Church Conference, Blood Drive, 
and Children’s Day… and that’s just February! 
What an opportunity to teach our kids about 
things at church. Here are a few explanations 
of some of things we do here at Trinity:

Souper Bowl of Caring: youth across the 
nation working to fi ght hunger and poverty 
in their own communities around the time of 
the Super Bowl football game.

Church Conference: A meeting where we 
discuss the business of the church. We talk 
about budget, upcoming events, building 
updates, and more. We get updates about our 
mission projects like North Raleigh Ministries 
which provides our neighbors in need of help 
with food or money. 

Ash Wednesday: This is the fi rst day of Lent. 
It is an important holy season that leads up to 
the most important day of the church year – 
Easter, where we celebrate the resurrection of 
Jesus!  The period begins on Ash Wednesday 
and then there are 40 days (minus Sundays) 
until Easter.

Mission Trip: The Bible tells us to go and 
make disciples of all nations. “Therefore go 
and make disciples of all nations, baptizing 
them in the name of the Father and of the 
Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching 
them to obey everything I have commanded 
you. And surely I am with you always, to the 
very end of the age” Matthew 28:19-20. That 
means God wants us to tell others about Him 
and how He loves them! On mission trips we 
work and serve others while meeting new 
people. When we go on mission trips here at 
TBC we go to places for a short period of time. 
Our church goes to places like South Africa, 
Belize, Ukraine, and places throughout the 
United States. We have a missions Minister 
and his name is Rev. Hal Melton. 

WeekDaY PReSchool

rEgiSTraTiOn

It   is   the   New   Year   and   time   for   Weekday   
Preschool   Registration  ! TBC   members   
are   given   priority   registration   starting 
Jan.  23-29. Please   call   our   Weekday   

Offi ce   with   any   questions   regarding   this  
process (919)   782-6192

2018-2019

February 11
Sunday Night Discipleship Resumes
*Emphasis for February is FAMILy* 

February 25
Children’s Day

April 1
Easter Sunday

June 13-16
Vacation Bible School

uPCOMInG eventS

The Band Aid Project! The goal of the 
Band Aid project is to help provide 
cool and fun bandages to kids that need 
them, Transition LifeCare, a hospice 
organization, recently began a pediatric 
hospice unit. A sad reality of this world is 
that children need these kind of services. 

Transitions Kids has discovered that a 
band aid is a pretty signifi cant thing.
Often times, kids are allowed to hold 
onto a band aid during uncomfortable 
procedures, and when they are all 
done, they get to put the bandage 
on as a fi nal sign of completion. 

We invite you all to bring in fun and cool 
band aids for our project this winter and 
fall. Look for the bins on the preschool 
hall. Lets shower these kids with love!

THE Band aid PrOJECT

• NEWS •

• NEWS •



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

volunteers 
needed

1st Tuesday • 8:00am - 11:00am 
2nd Tuesday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm 
3rd Monday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

rOC ACtIvItIeS
January 29 - February 3

GRoUP fITneSS claSSeS

W • 7:00-8:00am • ROC Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

W, F • 9:15-10:15am • ROC Floor
Stroller Strides

T • 8:45am - 9:45am • Multi-Purpose
Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • ROC Floor
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • ROC Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

Roc Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, January 29
8am-11am Ann Suggs
11am-2pm Jim & Jean Carlton
3pm-6pm George Mathis
6pm-9pm Phil & Fran Holland

Tuesday, January 30
8am-11am Frank Evans
11am-2pm Sonya Bankston
3pm-6pm Nancy Hurt
6pm-9pm Debbie Thomas, Valerie york

Wednesday, January 31
8am-11am Volunteer Needed
11am-2pm Ernest Tilley
7:45pm-9pm Charla Peel

Thursday, february 1
8am-11am Jane Sauls
11am-2pm Moose Beaudreau
3pm-6pm Troy & Shirley Pegram
6pm-9pm Edythe McKinney

friday, february 2
8am-11am Jayne Simpkins
11am-2pm Jackie Mizelle

Saturday,february 3
9am - 12pm  Closed

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018 

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

rOC CAlendAr 

 
Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 

8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Saturday 
Closed 

• ROC Closed •
Saturdays in January

rOC HOurS



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

for more information go the www.TBcUpward.com

Practices
January 

23 • 29 & 30

February 
5 & 6 • 12 & 13 • 19 & 20

games
January 

Saturdays: 27

February 
Saturdays: 3, 10, 17, 24

Celebration night
Tuesday, February 27

november 20, 2017 through february 27, 2018

100 dayS 
of 

PrayEr

Celebration night
Tuesday, February 27
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ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 

ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
ext. 4857 • ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
Minister to Preschool & Families 

ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
Student Ministry Assoc. 

ext. 4860 • rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Reenie Shore, Pastoral Secretary 
ext. 4851 • rshore@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRInITY BaPTIST chURch STaff

Growing through Bible Study...
Members   New   
Age Group Present  Members Visitors

Adults 517 0 4
Students 181 1 2
Children 75 0 0
Preschool 75 0 2
Totals  849 1 8
Sunday School  Total 858
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance  254
10:55am Worship Attendance  599
Total Worship Attendance  853
Growing through Stewardship...
(yTD totals through 11/30/2017)
yTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget)  $2,692,800.00
yTD Operating Receipts  $2,380,889.75
yTD Operating Expenses  $2,428,752.26
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges  $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received  $3,484,864.89
Total Received  $3,980,567.18

VISIon foR GRoWTh 01-21-18

ETC vOLunTEErS
Sunday, January 28

Hostess: Anna West 
Assistant Hostess: Sarah Payne

8:45 am Worship Service
Melanie Cleary, Richie Mims, 
Anna Lauren Mims, Vanetta Bowersox, 
Jan & Andy Ammons, Kathy younger, 
Amelia Green

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos Laura Floyd
5-10 mos Elise Thompson, 

Christine & Justin Johnson
11-14 mos 
15-19 mos Jeff Smith, Paige Bagwell
20-24 mos Stephanie Tepper, David Bissette
2 yrs Matt & Tanya Andrews, 

Summer Swango
3 yrs Lily Kate Tepper, Karen Brock
4 yrs Carol Donovan, Mary Bryan Shaw,  

Jody Bagwell

Special needs care
Karen Spilman

 
Wednesday, January 31
Bed Babies Ben Harrell, Deborah Stroud
Two’s  Sandy Veach, Zach Harrell


